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7 February 2024

Thank you for your email dated 12 December 2023 to the Ministry of Housing and Urban Development
requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

“Can you please inform me if there are any current or future plans for social/public housing of
any kind in Northcote and Birkenhead Points?”

As you were advised on 18 December 2023, your request was transferred in part to Kainga Ora, which
manages the social housing portfolio, including redevelopments, land purchases, and building new
homes.

| have been advised that currently, there are no plans to develop social housing in Northcote Point and
Birkenhead Point now or in the future. Kainga Ora does, however, have developments in other parts of
Northcote, which are at various stages of work.

Kainga Ora provides regularly updated information on our developments on our website.

Information on our developments can be found at this link.

Planned developments :: Kainga Ora — Homes and Communities (kaingaora.govt.nz)

Thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely

Jrgc—

Don Badman
Acting Manager
Government Relations





